
 

Ref: GIMSDean-PGP2022/35                                                            

               

 
 
All the PGDM first year students going to attend the Conclave on "Future of Management 

Education" on Thursday, January 19, 2023 are hereby informed to report in the campus at 8:50 

am. 

 

All the concerned students are required to follow the given guidelines to

 
 

1. An I-Card is a must for all to attend the event.
2. Wearing a mask and carrying 
3. Reporting time in the campus is 8:50 am, as bus will move from the campus sharp at 9:00 

am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Dr. Ruchi Rayat 
            Dean-PGP 
 
Copy to:  
               Director for kind information

         Dean- PGP for kind information
         Dean OSW for kind information
         PGP Cell for kind information
         Examination Cell for kind information
         Discipline Committee for kind information
         Registrar for information for kind information
         Notice Board  

                                                                     Date: 17

 
NOTICE  

All the PGDM first year students going to attend the Conclave on "Future of Management 

Education" on Thursday, January 19, 2023 are hereby informed to report in the campus at 8:50 

All the concerned students are required to follow the given guidelines to attend the event:

Card is a must for all to attend the event. 
Wearing a mask and carrying sanitizer is mandatory. 
Reporting time in the campus is 8:50 am, as bus will move from the campus sharp at 9:00 

Director for kind information  
for kind information 
for kind information 

PGP Cell for kind information 
Examination Cell for kind information 
Discipline Committee for kind information 
Registrar for information for kind information 

17thJanuary, 2023 

All the PGDM first year students going to attend the Conclave on "Future of Management 

Education" on Thursday, January 19, 2023 are hereby informed to report in the campus at 8:50 

attend the event: 

Reporting time in the campus is 8:50 am, as bus will move from the campus sharp at 9:00 


